
 

 

Bethany Catholic Primary School  

WELCOME BBQ 
Glenmore Park  

We invite 
you to the  

 

Welcome 
BBQ  

on 
Thursday, 
15th 
February, 
2018 

starting  at  

            

 

 

 

5.00 

pm 

It is a Bethany tradition for Year 1 parents to 

volunteer and prepare the Welcome BBQ.  

Scrumptious sausage sandwiches will be 

provided with refreshments.  We invite you to 

bring your picnic gear and nibbles to gather 

together on the astro-turf playground area.   

Meet new people and have fun!!! 

For catering purpose please complete the tear off slip below and return 

to the office by Friday  9th February, 2018 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________   Grade:  ___________ 

No. attending:  _____   Parent/Carers     ______    Children 

If you have any dietary requirements please provide details below:- 

 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 


